
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

May 1, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the US-101 – Wallis Annenberg Wildlife Crossing at Liberty Canyon in fiscal year 
2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the California Department of Transportation 
(CALTRANS), located at: 100 Main St 10th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90012. 
 
The funding would be used for phase II of the project, which provides a tunnel for Agoura Road traffic. The 
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve safety for traffic, including bicycle and 
pedestrian road users, along Agoura Road. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 133(b) of 
title 23, United States Code, as amended by title III of division A of the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
Sincerely, 

 A 

JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 


